
 

 

 

Mr. Laurent Beaudoin 
Chairman and CEO 
Bombardier Inc 
Corporate Headquarters 
800 René-L’evesque Boulevard West 
Montreal, QC H3B 1Y8 / Canada 
Phone: +1 514 861 9481 
Fax: +1 514 861 3153 

 

 

Dear Mr Beaudoin, 

 

I am deeply disturbed to learn that Bombardier is supplying cars to the Chinese Government for the 
China-Tibet Railway. The railway is a politically driven project, which forms the cornerstone of the 
Chinese Government's 'Western Development Plan' to intensify its control over Tibet through 
infrastructure and resource extraction projects. As your management and shareholders meet on June 
7th, I trust that you will reconsider your involvement in this flawed project. 

 

The Tibet railway is the single project most feared by Tibetans, who have lived under Chinese 
occupation since 1950. The rail line will greatly facilitate China's efforts to move millions of 
Chinese settlers into Tibet, enable increased militarization of the Tibetan plateau and allow China to 
easily transport Tibet's natural resources to China's east coast, with little benefit to Tibetans. 

 

By agreeing to supply rail cars to the Chinese Government for this project, Bombardier has made 
itself complicit in China's occupation and colonization of Tibet. Bombardier is not currently known 
as a company that invests in socially or environmentally controversial projects, yet it is one of very 
few western companies that have dared to assist the Chinese Government with this devastating 
project. Please consider carefully whether you wish Bombardier to develop a reputation as a funder 
of military occupation, cultural decimation, and environmental disaster. 

 

I urge you to withdraw from this project immediately. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


